
November 1, 2020 

ALL SAINTS DAY 

November 2nd through November 8th 

 

   Intention Requested by 

Monday  Nov. 2 Holy Name 9:30AM John and Trudy Pskowski  Pskowski family 

Tuesday  Nov. 3 Holy Name 9:30AM For the protection of the unborn  

  Wednesday Nov. 4 Holy Name 9:30 AM Arthur O'Leary  Catherine O'Leary 

Thursday  Nov. 5 Holy Name 9:30AM Colette Conboy  Mary Conboy 

Friday  Nov. 6 Holy Name 9:30 AM Joseph Harmon (living)  The Kugler Family 

Saturday  Nov. 7 Holy Name 

Assumption 

4:00PM 

5:30PM 

Devin Heck   

The Gates family  

Susan Heck 

Family 

Sunday Nov. 8 

 

Holy Name 

Assumption 

Holy Name 

8:30AM 

10:00AM 

11:30AM 

John and Ethel Francis  

For all parishioners 

Richard McClintock  

Kenny and Kathy Francis 

 

Family 

 

 

                        Thank you to all who have continued their support of the parish. 

     

 

Mass Intentions 
Please contact the rectory to schedule Mass for your 

intentions. The 2021 Mass book is open. 

 

Office Hours: 
Office hours from 9:00 – 11:30 M-Th.  Meetings with 

Father must be scheduled in advance and will take place 

in the Montgomery hall to ensure proper social 

distancing. 

 

Piano lessons 
 

Our 8:30 Mass music ministers, Margaret and 

Lauren, are also piano teachers.  If you are 

interested in learning to play, email them at 

laurenmoeckel@gmail.com or visit their website - 
www.margaretspianotravels.com 

 

 
 

 

 

Baptismal Classes 
We will be resuming our monthly Baptismal 

Preparation classes on November 19th.  These 

meetings take place in the hall in Montgomery at 7 

pm.  Please call the rectory to register so we have 

enough materials on hand. 

 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturday confession takes place in the parish hall in 

Montgomery from 2:45 to 3:30; the Sacrament of 

Penance is also available by appointment.  

 

Respect Life 
Each day in America over 1,700 unborn baby boys and 

girls die as a direct result of abortion. Please pray for the 

unborn and that our society will recognize their humanity 

and rights.  
 

For Whom the Bell Tolls:  
There are no executions scheduled for this week.  Please 
pray for those on death row, their families, and the 
victims of the condemned and their families. 

   

 Flower Intentions 
Assumption:  For the month of November: 

Tabernacle flowers in memory of F. Anthony 

Vigilante requested by his wife, Agnes. 

Altar flowers in memory of Jane Bartha,  

25th Anniversary, by Jane and Bill Schimpf. 
 

Please call Marie 427-2049 to have flowers placed on the 

altar. 

 

HNM: For the month of November: 

Intentions of the Wynkoop Family 

 
Please call Lorraine 457-9237 to have flowers placed on the 

altar. 

 

 

 

mailto:laurenmoeckel@gmail.com
http://www.margaretspianotravels.com/


All Souls 
The daily Mass for All Soul's Day,  

Monday, November 2nd will take place at St. 

Mary's Cemetery, weather permitting.  Mass will be 

followed by a procession and recitation of the 
Rosary.  Please bring a chair and dress accordingly. 

 

Envelopes will be available at the church entrances to 

remember our loved ones.  They can be dropped in the 

offertory box and will be placed in the sanctuaries 

during the month of November. 

 

 

Religious Education 
457-1738 

 

   Confirmation 
Please keep our Confirmation Candidates and their 

families in your prayers during the coming weeks as 

they continue to prepare to celebrate the sacrament 

next month. 

 

 

 

Meetings 
 

Catholic Daughters of the Americas 
 

The next meeting of Catholic Daughters will be 

Monday, November 9th at 7:00 PM at Assumption. 

 
 
 

BEREAVEMENT GROUP 
 

Meeting Monday November 2nd in the hall at Maybrook 

at 6pm. 

Please note the meeting time has changed. 

For information call 

Rose Marie McGroaty 845-427-5298, 

Mary Falgiano 845-427-9094. 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 
 

Have resumed their monthly meetings.  Their next 

meeting is Monday, November 9th. 
 

 

 

 

 

Parish Outreach 

 

THE GIVING TREE 
We will have our annual Giving Tree.  To accommodate 
the need for 'quarantining' the gifts, the trees will be set 
up in the next few weeks.  There will be a firm return 
deadline, after which we will not be able to accept 
contributions.  Gifts would need to be in an open gift 
bag - not boxed and wrapped.  Thank you for your 
continued support of this worthy project. 

 

FOOD DRIVE 
Several Parish groups will be collecting nonperishable 

items for distribution to local families.  Items can be 

dropped off in baskets at Holy Name of Mary Church or 

in the hall. Donations made at Assumption will continue 

to be brought to the Montgomery Food Pantry. 

  

COATS FOR KIDS 

Knights of Columbus 
 

With many families with young 

children continuing to struggle in 

these challenging economic times, 

there has never been a better time 

for you to help by providing warm 

winter coats to children in our 

community through the Knights of 

Columbus Coats for Kids program.  

Since 2009, the Knights of 

Columbus has distributed more than 

400,000 coats to kids throughout the United States and 

Canada. 

This has been the seventh year we have been 

involved with this cause and the program has been well 

received especially by our schools.  We have donated over 

300 coats. 

The cost of sponsoring a coat for a kid is $20.00 

and all orders must be received by December 1st, so the 

coats can arrive and be distributed before it gets too cold.   

We will gladly accept any donation. 

All coats will be distributed to members of our 

community in need. 
 

Donations can be placed in an envelope, labeled for the 

K of C Coat Drive, and placed in the collection basket at 

Mass, or please return the form with your check payable 

to the 

 Knights of Columbus, P.O. Box 231, Montgomery, NY 

12549 

by December 1st 

Thanks for Your Support 

 

Name:     ____________ 

Address:      

    ___________________  

Amount Enclosed:     


